
   

Ladewig-Zinkgraf American Legion Post 243 

40 Stafford Street, P.O. Box 416, Plymouth, WI 53073 

www.wilegionpost243.org 

Post business meetings are held the second Tuesday of the month at 7:00 PM 

Officers 

Post Commander – Eugene Blindauer 920-893-8191  Sgt. at Arms – David Neidfeldt              920-838-5805 

1
st
 Vice – DuWayne Wieck  920-627-1879  Sgt. at Arms – Don Guse  920-565-3770 

2
nd

 Vice – Kelly Wilfer                                Adjutant – Konrad Kaczkowski  920-892-2651 

Chaplain – Robert Sherfy  920-400-1119  Finance Officer – Rick Zinkgraf  920-893-0686 

Service Officer-John Wilde  920-893-0204 

Auxiliary Unit 243 Officers 

President – Cindy Faller   920-892-7699  Treasurer – Ann Kaczkowski  920-892-2651  

Vice President –Linda Wieck  920-627-3460  Membership – Kathy Halloran  920-892-4818 

Chaplain – Rose Wirtz   920-918-5157  Parliamentarian – Violet Feldmann 920-892-4784 

Secretary – Gina Lentz   920-893-0599  

Hall Rental – Jim Myers 920 – 889 - 9112 

 

Meeting Highlights 
9/8/2015 

Attendance: 40 members 
Guests: Plymouth chapter of the Daughters of the American Revolution gave a presentation of their current program to honor the 
service of Vietnam era Veterans. To obtain a personalized certificate of appreciation for your service during that time; 2/28/61-
5/7/75, e-mail plymouthchapterdar@gmail.com, include your name, branch of service, and your address.  Also present was Ray Last 
asking the membership about renting the hall for a religious group to meet. He was referred to Jim Myers and to provide more 
details about the use and requested day/s of the week. 
 
Membership: 126 members have renewed, goal is 162. Should we reach 100% by 11/11/15 we will be enrolled in a continuous State 
raffle for membership. New member: Bryan Roehrborn, US Army, And Gulf War Veteran, recruited by Mark Provencher Jr. Transfer 
member: Gregory Morgan of Two Rivers, US Army, 2 tours Vietnam, PUFL from CT 
 
Oratorical: Ed Schroeder reported he has contacted Plymouth, Kohler and Elkhart Lake high schools about the contest 
 
Shooting Sports: DuWayne Wieck reported he has 3 students with classes to start September 21st    
                             
Badger Boys: Letters of appreciation read from Sam Wenberg of Kohler and Cole Van Oss of Denmark. These boys were randomly 
selected to attend, since there was no response from Plymouth high school

   

 

Post Donations: Membership voted to donate $100.00 to Sunny Ridge for their Veteran plaque display of residents and $85.00 
Pocket Flag Project for 300 miniature American Flags to be put into Camo Quilts being sent to deployed troops 
 
Tabled Item: Membership tabled a request to provide sweaters to the Honor Guard unit, until a price can be determined 
 
Social Night: Tuesday September 22

nd
 you MUST call in advance Rick Zinkgraf 893 – 0686 NO LATER THAN SEPTEMBER 18

TH
 $10.00 

per person bar opens at 6:00 PM. The guest speakers will be Laotian refugees. They escaped Laos at a very early age and should 
be interesting 
 
Up Coming Events:  County Council meeting Franklin Post Wednesday September 16

th
 7:00 PM, P.O.W./M.I.A Recognition Friday 

September 18
th

 8:00 AM  City Hall Flag pole,  Post G.I. Breakfast Sunday September 20
th

 8:00 – Noon clean up help is Greatly 
appreciated, Social Night Tuesday September 22

nd
 

 
Want more Legion & Post news e-mail kkaczkowski@wi.rr.com to be added to the list 
 

NEXT MEETING TUESDAY October 13
TH

 7:00 pm 
 
 
 
 

Auxiliary Notes 
 

Chili Supper: The supper has been set for Thursday October 22
nd

, 4:00 PM – 7:00 PM sign up will be at the next meeting 
 

Next meeting Monday September 14
th

 6:30 PM Please join us 
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